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from Salt Lake City, Utah to Portland, Oregon and return. 

Union Pacific Challenger No. 3985 will pull a coach and dome car train 
leaving Salt Lake City, Memorial Day weekend Saturday, May 29, 1993, 

and arriving in Portland Thursday, June 3, 1993. 

A two day trip from Portland to Bend will operate on June 5 and 6. 

The return trip leaves Portland Saturday, June 12, 1993 
and arrives in Salt Lake City on Wednesaay, June 16, 1993. 

Fourteen FRRS members have been selected to work as car hosts; 
they are being notified. 

For others who would like to ride the train. 
there are still seats available. 

Here is your chance to ride a steam powered passenger train over this 
scenic route and to help our Society at the same time. 

If you would like further information on train tickets or schedules call 
1-800-444-3985. 

T tains Unlimited, Touts Donation Offet and Fund Raising Dtife 
By Chris Skow 

Trains Unlimited. Tours will again donate money to the Feather River Rail Society for use at the Portola Railroad 
Museum for every booking they receive from Society members. If you are planning to go on any Trains Unlimited. Tours' 
trips either in Latin America. China. or the United States. be sure and mark on your reservation form "Feather River Rail 
Society Member or FRRS." That way proper credit can be accounted for towards this donation at the end of the year. 

For every member that books on the Nevada Northern Spectacular trip October 30-31, 1993. a donation of $25 will be 
made. This two day tour will feature a number of charter trains with passenger. freight. and mixed conSists pulled by 
steam and diesel over patt of the Nevada Northern Railroad. Other donations for the international tours to Latin America 
and China will be determined by the number of Society members that have booked. 

Also the popular free trip and money raising drawing will again be offered this year. This will be the 5th annual free trip 
drawing sponsored by Trains Unlimited. Tours and the Feather River Rail Society. The winner of this year's drawing will 
receive two free spaces on the Nevada Northern Spectacular held in Ely. Nevada on October 30-31. 1993. The drawing will 
be held at the Portola Railroad Museum on Railfan Day. September 18. 1993 at 5:00 PM. 

Fund raising tickets are $4 each. or 5 tickets for $15. All sales from these tickets will be donated to the Feather River 
Rail Society for use at the Portola Railroad Museum. 

Trains Unlimited. Tours is going the extra mile to help raise much needed funds to keep your museum operating and to 
help in the restoration of eqUipment. Please help your museum grow by buying all five drawing tickets. which are enclosed 
with this issue of the Train Sheet. 

For more information about Trains Unlimited. Tours· railfan trips and to purchase more drawing tickets. please call or 
write: Trains Unlimited. Tours. P. O. Box 1997. Portola. CA 96122 or call (916) 836-1745 or FAX (916) 836-1748. 
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